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21st June 2019
End of Year Assembly and Pot Luck Super

Every family contributes their time and talents and plays their part in making the school a happy, safe and inviting place for the pupils. The Pot Luck Supper is an opportunity for us to gather as a school community and to celebrate what we have achieved in the past year. We hope that all families will be able to attend to celebrate all the hard work that has taken place during the year and to wish our sixth class pupils well. It will begin with the End of Year Assembly at 6:30p.m. As usual each family is asked to bring some food to share, along with their own plates and cutlery. The idea is to take our own washing home. Some suggestions for food that you could bring are salads, cold meat, bread, dessert, etc. Please note that children will be the responsibility of the parents after the assembly and should be advised to play in the school grounds or the grass area below the hall.
School Garden

We were shortlisted as a finalist in the Bandon and Enniskeane Co-op Bug Hotel Competition but unfortunately we were not the overall winners.


On Monday 24th June, the results of the School Garden Competition will be announced in City Hall. Four pupils will attend to represent the school.

Absence Notes

We are missing a number of absence notes. If we are missing a note for your child, there will be a note with the dates attached to this newsletter.

School Books

School textbooks for 2019-2020 will be sent home on Tuesday 25th June.

Departure Service

Rev. Stella is retiring. Her departure service will take place on Sunday 23rd June at 3pm. Everyone is welcome to attend if they are free but the pupils will not be singing on their own at it.

Dates for your Diary

Friday 21st June
Pot Luck Supper and End of Year Assembly at 6:30 
Monday 24th
Junior Infants 2019 visit the school at 11:30
Sunday 23rd June
Parish Service for Rev. Stella at 3pm
Thursday 27th June
School closes at 12pm for the summer holidays 
Thursday 29th August
School re-opens
